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The 4th Transnational Project Meeting “ No Cyberbullying At The School ” Erasmus+ 

project took place two days.  
 
21:03.2018:  Arrival of the city, “Rzeszow” 
22.03.2018: 

- The partners from Italy, Portugal, Poland and Turkey came together in the meeting 
venue 

- After a short presentation and introduction, the partners were introduced the 
timetable of the meeting. 

- The Polish team presented the details that they conducted a pilot and core studies 
among group of pupils to understand the situations in the schools about bullying actions. 
They applied surveys to the participants 



-The results were presented in detail and the it has shown that the effect of all 
studies and the dissemination Works have decreased the amount of bullying actions. 

- Project web site was examined and it was decided that necessary precautions 
should have taken to increase the amount of users. Partners agreed that putting a COUNTER 
would be nice to understand how many people visit the webpage from which part of the 
World. Italian Partner was explained to fulfill the necessary parts that the Project website 
has and AMEM, Directorate of Ankara Province of National Education, was asked to deal 
with the Turkish version of the project webpage.  

-It was also decided that there should be a INSTAGRAM icon on the webpage just 
near of the FB icon  

-Portuguese partner showed the activities that they are doing in e-twinning. Project’s 
e-twinning page was introduced. Additional information was shared with the partners about 
how they can use e-twinning. 

-Financial issues were discusses and coordinator informed that 2nd part of the 
budgets were transferred into the bank accounts. 

-A rosette or a small leaflets that are being used by the partners were introduced. 
Polish partner was asked to e-mail the leaflet to each partner to use in the dissemination 
activities. 

  


